LACY A HICKSON MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP

Family, Friends and Neighbors

Well another year, 2022, has come and now will soon be gone. Sadly, some of our relatives have joined Lacy in heaven. It has been a tough year of sadness and pain. You realize how precious your loved ones are and you hold them dear to your heart. This year we held 3 corn hole tournaments, all went well. Our 17th annual dinner and raffle was held in September outside on the JLPOA patio.

We would like to thank you for your continued support for our Lacy Hickson Memorial Scholarship. We really appreciate it!! Your awesome!!

Due to family, friends and support of our local business's we have been able to provide 79 students with a scholarship in the last 16 years. We certainly are grateful for your support and look forward to continued success with our foundation.

This year, between the three corn hole tournaments and the dinner, raffle and silent auction we raised \$8867.00 with the support of family, friends and business's. We look forward to the year of 2023 and awarding our amazing youth with scholarships.

We thank you so much for your kindness. God bless each and every one of us.

Chuck Hickson Debbie Hickson

PS. we have given over \$102,500 in scholarship monies